

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1



Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779



Sept. 19th, 2014

Good Afternoon.

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Sept. $22^{nd} - 26^{th}$.

Drive One 4UR PALS School at Downey Ford will be revving the engines at Downey Ford on the morning of Saturday, September 20th. Come out and raise money for your Lorne Middle Community School and have fun driving a new Ford vehicle while doing so.

Lorne Middle School is always looking for engaged volunteers to serve on our PSSC if you would like more information on how to become involved with the Parent School Support Committee please contact the school office or visit the school website.

There will be a Middle School Cross Country meet on Wednesday, Sept. 24th at Forest Hills School after school dismissal. Participating students must have signed parent consent forms to travel to the meet. Thank you to Mr. Harquail for making this extracurricular activity available to our students. Good luck to all participants! For more information please contact the school office.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Thank you,

Greg Norton Principal